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March 31, 2020 
 
Dear Galena Park I.S.D. Stakeholders, 
 
Please allow me to begin by expressing my appreciation to each of you for the patience and cooperation 
you have shown in this time of our unprecedented global health crisis.  As you may already know, earlier 
today, Governor Abbott held a press conference and extended the closure of all Texas schools until 
Monday, May 4, 2020.     
 
I would like to repeat to all of you, Galena Park I.S.D. will remain closed until it is safe to reopen.  
However, we will continue to provide instruction for students as well as curbside-pickup Grab-and-Go 
meals.  
 
Please know, the safety of our students, staff, and community is the most important responsibility we 
have, and we will do everything in our power to assist in the national fight against the spread of the 
COVID-19 virus.  All campuses, transportation services, and the Galena Park I.S.D. Administration 
Building will remain closed until the schools reopen.  The District will continue to continuously monitor 
the situation and provide updates as they become available. 
 
Please continue to refer to our official Galena Park I.S.D. website, Blackboard ParentLink, 
Facebook, Twitter, or our local media partners for updates.  Again, thank you for your continued 
support as Galena Park I.S.D. remains committed to the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and 
community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Angi Williams, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
  

 

https://www.galenaparkisd.com/Domain/120
https://www.facebook.com/GPISD/
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